
 

 

                                                                                                                            Wednesday 22nd January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Lambeth Academy’s Performance Arts Department have kindly invited us to watch their performance of 
“Mary Poppins” on Tuesday 11th February 2020 at Lambeth Academy's Newton Hall.  
 
We will leave school at 11.45am and will return to school by 1.45pm. 
 
We will need to take a packed lunch on this trip. Drinks should be in a resealable bottle that will not leak. 
No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch 
please indicate this on the attached slip below. 
 
It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. Please let 
us know before the visit of any recent changes.  
 
Please sign and return the attached slip to your class teacher by Tuesday 4th February 2020.  
 
 
Many thanks 
Miss Wilden, Miss Hendricks and Miss Napier 
 

 
I give permission for ____________________________ to take part in the visit to Lambeth Academy 
Performance Arts Department to watch “Mary Poppins” on Tuesday 11th February 2020. 
 
I will provide a packed lunch  
 
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   
 
In case of an emergency my contact number is:  ________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________ Date: ________________________ 


